Dear Secretary of Senate Select Committee,

The CPRS in its present form must not be passed by the Senate.

Climate change is too important an issue to be dealt with by this flawed scheme.
Climate change is already affecting poorer and more vulnerable nations. They
are the ones most impacted by climate change, they are the people least

responsible for releasing the greenhouse emissions that cause it.

Our wealth has come from releasing large amounts of greenhouse gases over a long period of
time - we are obliged to do more.

In our own country, the CPRS negates any efforts by individuals, businesses or community
groups to reduce greenhouse gas emissions.

Yours sincerely,
Sarah Neal



